
Know that while has  for 
most indoor establishments, California 
Department of Public Health face coverings 
are still required in health care settings including 
dental offices, 

Masks welcome 
but not required.

As of April 3, 2023, face masks are optional 

for patients, visitors and workers not performing 

clinical procedures in dental offices and other 

health care settings in California per the state 

Department of Public Health.


